A Piece from the Prez...

Next membership meeting will be January 7, 2025 6pm via zoom.

The Union is currently working on some significant changes to the Civil
Service process.

The Compensation Study is now being reviewed & discussed between City
HR, Department Admin. & the Union.

The Union has submitted the CBA to the Publisher, hoping to have
contract books in hand by mid 1°* Qtr. of 2025.

Any member who is enrolled in ARAG Legal Plan should be receiving
literature regarding plans moving forward for 2025.

Union Dues will be increasing $1.65 starting January 2025 moving to
$61.22 per month.

Anyone & everyone who has not filled out their Union Card please do so
as soon as possible. Contact the Union Hall @ 614-291-1632 so we can
get you signed up TODAY!!

The Union currently has Chief Steward vacancies in Public Safety &
Parks & Rec, if interested please contact the Union Hall.

Current Stewards: Floating Chief-James J. Johnson, Floating Chief-
Chris Long, Public Service-David Jackson, Public Utilities-Eric Houston,
BZS-Janae Crawford. All can be reached at 614-291-1632 & 614-
291-7112

Anyone wanting to be more involved in the Union please call the above
numbers.

I wish everyone a safe & blessed Holiday Season. See everyone in 2025

Any questions or concerns I can be reached at

president@afscmelocall 632.com or 614-323-7990. a :




